
Current motion: 

The proposal to both change and violate the spirit of an employment protection policy for faculty in the 

middle of the academic year was an egregious action by the university’s administration that has 

rightfully resulted in frustration and erosion of trust in the administration amongst all faculty.  There is a 

need for a strong statement of support for non-tenure eligible faculty from the administration. 

The University Senate requests the following from the administration in writing:  

1) All non-tenure eligible faculty who are not given notice of possible termination by December 15, 

2018, will be retained for the ’19-’20 academic year unless terminated for cause. 

2) Blanket notices of possible termination of all instructors will not be sent by the university prior 

to December 16, 2018. 

3) There will be no efforts to remove or change the date of notification in University Policy 1.2000 

to a date later in the academic year. 

 

 


